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Dear parents/carers,  

You may be aware that next Friday (15th of March)  is Red 

Nose day; our school has chosen to invite the pupils to 

attend school in non-school uniform (even better if you 

wear red!) We ask for a suggested donation of 50p. All the 

money we raise will go towards programs that ensure 

children living in poverty are safe, healthy and well 

educated. 

 

Sincerely,  

The School Council of DJA:  

Molly, Indie-Rose, Pera, Eloise, Ashley, Ozzy M, Dianne, 

Pedro, Ozzy K, Khalid, Florence, Ola, Grace, Ruben and 

Luke 
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